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Fresident: Rick Rudy (408) 255-6128
Secretary: Denny Carroll (408) 292-6475
Treasurer: Fat Mello (408) 946-1884

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

H.T.G. CALENDAR

MAY & REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING and potluck supper at Max and
Norman®s house 1436 Norman Ave, San Jose (408)
267-7085. Potluck at 6:30 pm, please bring a dish
to sharei: business meeting at approx. 8:00 pm.
This will be the time to make your plans to sign
up for all the below activities!

MAY 18-20 CAMPING TRIFP TO BIG SUR STATE PARK see story inside.

JUNE 10 REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING and potluck supper: location to
be announced. We will be making final arrangements
for the San Jose and S8San Francisco Gay Fride
Rallies, so don™t miss this meeting!

JUNE 17 SAN JOSE GAY FRIDE RALLY. HTG will have a booth to sign
up new members and spread the word about our
activities. Join the fun!

JUNE 24 SAN FRANCISCO GAY PRIDE PARADE. HTG will be marching
with our own banner and custom T-shirts. An
important event for all! See story inside.

JULY 8 REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING and potluck supper.

JULY 20-23 GAY RODEO IN RENO. See more inside.

OCTOBER TWO WEEK GAY TRIP TO EUROPE is being organized by The
Silver Fox (your friendly place to drink in

Cupertino). Call Steve Completo for more info
(408) 255-6128 (days) or (408) 725-9662 (eves at
Silver Fox).

* * * * * * * * * * *

HTG OFFICERS ELECTED
At the April 8 business meeting Rick Rudy was re-elected as
Fresident of HTG and Denny Carroll was re-elected Secretary, both
unanimously. Fat Mello was elected Treasurer. All three offices are
for one year terms. Outgoing Treasurer Eric Lipanovich was voted
hearty thanks for his hard work and dedication to HTG over the past

year.



